
LEMHI COUNTY AIRPORT BOARD MINUTES 

SPECIAL MEETING 

August 11, 2022 

Meeting was called to order at 18:08 by Board Chairman, Robert Schick.  Other Board members 

in attendance were James Crawford, Vice Chairman, Charles LaMoure, Treasurer, and Richard 

Natelson, Secretary. Ben Armstrong and Bob Deurloo were present by phone.   

 

 Rob stated that this special meeting was called to discuss and vote on the proposed Nathan 

Bills’ hangar. The County Commissioners are not in a position to provide a conveyance for the 

easements. 

Rob recommended that the proposed hangar go over near the fuel farm. This is a Board 

decision. He also recommended that the Board continue with the initial plan of placing small 

hangars over by the south fence.  

Rich made the motion to place the proposed Bills’ hangar over near the fuel farm on the north 

side of the approved Axiom hangar. The dimensions are 110 x 85 feet. (Rob stated that it was 

not necessary to second the motion.) 

Discussion ensued.  

 

The Board voted to approve the motion unanimously.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 18:25 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    


